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Message from Mrs Barker
What a fantastic festive fortnight. A very big well done to all
our children who performed brilliantly in all the Christmas
productions. They worked very hard with the staff to put on
amazing performances, which I am sure you all enjoyed.
A big thank you to everyone who helped and came along to our
Christmas Fayre and Surprise Shops. These events are
wonderful for the children and families and also raise money
for our school.  The PTA funded the presents that Father
Christmas delivered to all the classes today - the children
were very happy to see him.
Finally, thank you for our cards & gifts, they are greatly
appreciated.  We wish you a lovely Christmas break and look
forward to seeing the children back to school on 4th January



Thank you for all your
support with the PTA
Christmas Fayre and

Surprise Shops.
We raised....

Christmas
£1,431

BACK TO SCHOOL - THURSDAY 4 JANUARY

Shop
£679



SUPERSTARS
* Kyrie B * Cayden E * 

* Gursimar S * Mohammad A *

YEARS 1-2

Well done to Lola who received a
commendation award for Junior Sports
Personality of the Year at the Bedford

Sports & Physical Activity Awards.

Lola has campaigned for girls' voices to
be heard in sport, in particular football.

Lola has been an inspiration with her
determination.

Lola and her mum said a special thank
you to Scott Primary and in particular
Mr Allen who have made sport a huge

part of her school life.

Go Lola! We are so very proud of you 

 Our children are loving the
Marcus Rashford

Breakfast Club Adventure
books.  We had to order
more for the library and
they were all snapped up

the same day.

We would appreciate any
donations of books for

older children.


